
Slippery Rock Area Elementary School  

Presents 
 

For 
Pre-Kindergarten Students and their Parents 

Come and play Reindeer Games! 

Who:  Preschoolers (who will be enrolled in Slippery Rock Area Elementary School Fall 2023 Kindergarten 

program) & their Parents (Please no siblings. This is a special time for parents and their pre-kindergartner.) 
 

When: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 

Where: Slippery Rock Area Elementary School 

     470 North Main Street 
     Slippery Rock, PA  

Time: 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM 

Activities will include a fun-filled evening of reindeer games for the preschoolers, a parent workshop, and snacks.  

The workshop will present various activities that parents can do to promote and assist with the development of 

gross and fine motor skills for pre-school children. 

Please call 724-794-2960 ext. 4001 for more information and to register for Reindeer Romp. 

Registration Deadline: Friday, December 9, 2022 

This event is sponsored in partnership with SRU-SGA Preschool. 
In the event that SRSD has a school cancellation on December 13th due to inclement weather, the 

event will be rescheduled to December 20th.  If school is cancelled on December 20th, the event 

will be cancelled. 


